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      Classroom News 
I am not sure how we are here already, but once again this 
is our last newsletter for the school year. It has been our 
absolute pleasure teaching your children and watching 
them grow. We have had the best time becoming a little 
family of our own. Thank you for choosing ABC 
Preschool. Come back and visit anytime!! 

Our themes we will be focusing on this month will be 
Butterflies, Frogs and Ponds, Garden, and Summer Fun! 

Our last day of regular class is on 5/22. Graduation will be 
on 5/23 at 9:30am. I will send out reminders as it gets 
closer to the day. Graduation will just be our class this 
year, which will be wonderful since there will be plenty of 
seating and Kleenex for all.  

 Procare along with the school folders are the main forms 
of communication for our class, so please be sure to 
check them daily. Communication is vital to your child’s 
successful year, please do not hesitate to reach out for 
any reason.  

 

Dates to remember: 

 

Magic Monday-5/13 

Chapel-5/9 

Last day of school-5/22 

Graduation-5/23 at 9:30am 

 

 

 

 ABC Preschool Office 

 779-222-4029                                        
Email: abcpreschool@sycamoreumc.org 

Please remember that we are a tree nut and peanut free facility. Our snack 
time will be from 10:25-10:35 daily. Please ensure that your child has a healthy 
breakfast to start their day!! 
                          

Do not Forget…. To check your child’s take home folder each day.  Keep what remains at 
home and if there is anything to return or sign and return, please do so.   


